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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 8:36 AM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: Quarry

Please save the below email from Mary Hooper as a public comment exhibit. TY.  
 
Regards,  
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning  
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org 
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  

 
From: mary hooper <mherchoop@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 7:23 AM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Quarry 
 
November 21, 2024 
 
Mary Hooper 
6 Parkwood Dr, Gales Ferry, CT 06335 
 
Ledyard Planning and Zoning Commission 
Liz Burdick, Ledyard Director Land Use & Planning 
Ledyard, CT 
 
I am writing today to express my strong opposition to the Cashman implementation of a quarry here in 
Gales Ferry. 
 
I was raised here and have lived here the better part of my 63 years. The negative health impact, the 
major increase in heavy traffic in populated an area that is home to two local schools, our fire 
department, places of worship and private homes, along with the long term damage it will to the river.are 
but a few of the concerns I have.  Any "benefits" that have been presented by the applicant to date do not 
come anywhere near offsetting the negative impact allowing this project will have on our community. 
 
Please protect our Gales Ferry residents by barring a quarry operation here. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mary Hooper 


